
 

SENT VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 
File No.: 1608-2     
 
January 29, 2004 
 
NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd.  
Attention: Ms. Celine Belanger 
450 – 1st Street S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 5H1 
 
Dear Ms. Belanger: 
 
NOVA GAS TRANSMISSION LTD. (NGTL) 
RATE SCHEDULE FACILITY CONNECTION SERVICE (FCS) - CORRECTION 
- PURSUANT TO ORDER U2003-376 
 
NGTL’s notification on January 22, 2004 of a correction, related to metric volumes listed on 
pages 14 and 15 of Attachment 1 to Rate Schedule FCS, is accepted as a filing for information.  
The EUB notes NGTL’s submission that the correction has no impact on existing contracts. The 
EUB also notes that Attachment 1 to Rate Schedule FCS is otherwise unchanged from the 
version approved by Order U2003-376 dated September 29, 2003.  
 
It is understood that NGTL has provided notice of the correction, and the amended Attachment 1 
to Rate Schedule FCS, to its customers via the TransCanada Alberta System website. NGTL is 
directed to advise customers of the acceptance of the correction in similar fashion. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
<original signed by>  
 
Robert Heggie 
Executive Manager, Utilities Branch 


